
FRANK PHILLIPS 

BARTLESVILLE, OKLA. 

April 11, 1924. 

My dear Amon: 

Your telegram arrived at a very 
opportune moment for the Stockhold.ers Meet­
ing and t h e boys voted unanimously that, 
everything be ing equal, we will adjourn 
our next annual mee ting to your cellar and 
"drill 'er in". 

It was very gracious of you to 
remember us and the only disappointment in 
t he entire festivities was your not being 
pre s ent. We all had a goo d time and I would 
have been very glad to have had you meet 
some of the f ellows, although I think you 
were acquainted with a good many. 

With personal regards, I am 

Sincerely, 

Mr • Amon G. Carter, 
Ft. Worth, Texas.


